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Dear Judiciary Committee, 

Thank you for considering what I have to say. I strongly urge a no vote on this bill. It 

is hard for me to believe that our rights as citizens are constantly being attacked by 

our state representatives. Our US Constitution provides the right to bear arms. If you 

will take an honest look at the state of our society, more legislation is NOT going to 

solve problems. The state of the family and the lack of respect of authority (including 

Almighty God) are is where we should start. Guns in the hands of the good guys is 

what we need, and the Founding Fathers knew it. Criminals will always find a way to 

get a gun. Respect our rights. Quit wasting tax dollars on this kind of legislation. Do 

us all a favor and prosecute the criminals.  

 


